
The Portsmouth 

School Board 

INVITES YOU  

Public Forum on the proposed 
 School Start Times: 

 
Tuesday, April 12, 2016 

 Eileen Dondero Foley Council Chambers, 
City Hall 

 6:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. 
 

The school board has considered feedback from the parent, teacher, 
and student surveys, and has asked administration to present some 
options for potential implementation in 2017 -2018. Please join the 
forum to give more feedback on some options to be presented. The 

forum will begin with a short presentation from Dr. Erin Hiley Sharp 
on research related to adolescent sleep and school start times. The 

forum will then include an outline of possible scenarios from 
administration, followed by an opportunity to ask questions of a 

panel. The panel will include Dr. Sharp, Athletic Director Rus Wilson, 
Superintendent Steve Zadravec, PMS Teacher Erin Bakkom, and 

School Board Member Patrick Ellis. 
 

Please visit our website at  
http://cityofportsmouth.com/school/SchoolStart.html 

for more information. 

http://cityofportsmouth.com/school/SchoolStart.html

